
Dear PGA WEST Residential Association Owners,
  
As you know, the Association’s Annual Members’ Meeting and Board of
Directors’ Election was conducted via Zoom, yesterday, May 19, 2021. Mr. Jan
H. Van Willigen, Board President, provided a State of the Association Report,
which captured the accomplishments and challenges of your Association in
2020 and provided a glimpse of what is ahead for Res I. . Please click herePlease click here  for a
recap of the President’s Annual Report.

The results of the 2021 Board of Directors’ Election were distributed yesterday;
however, we would like to take this opportunity to thank our six 2021 Board
candidates, Robbie Banks, Tim Bedokas, Carol Nolte, Gavin Schutz, Kenn Ulrich
and Bill Winn, for their interest in serving on the PGA WEST Residential
Association Board of Directors.  Congratulations to Carol Nolte, Gavin Schutz
and Kenn Ulrich for being elected to serve for a two-year term.

As always, if you have any questions or comments regarding the President’s
Report, or other Association related issues, please contact us, either by
replying to this e-mail, or calling the Association office at (760) 771-1234.  

Respectfully,
Michael L. Walker CCAM PCAM
General Manager for the Board of Directors
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